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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/03/2025  10:27:022025/0484/P OBJ Andrew I strongly oppose this application.  The community has consistently said the proposed residential development 

is too tall for the area.  Despite this the developer seems to have further ignored community sentiment and 

has proposed to make the development even taller than the prior plans.

The latest proposals make the development far too tall for the area.  Camden Council must reject the 

development proposal in its current form and force the developer to produce plans that are more fitting with 

the wider area - namely, the buildings must be a much lower height than the current plans.

09/03/2025  10:32:212025/0484/P OBJ Damon H. I object to the latest development plan.   The proposed residential towers are far too tall and the density of the 

overall development appears to be too great even with one residential tower apparently being removed under 

these latest plans.

These proposals must be rejected by the council to prevent tall ghetto skyscrapers being built in Camden that 

are completely out of place with the wider suburb, heritage considerations and local infrastructure to support 

the development.

09/03/2025  15:02:512025/0484/P OBJ Lawrence Mason The variation request will make the new buildings out of context with all surroundings because of primarily 

their height. I object because of their height and the grotesque blight of the local area.

The updated plans add two storeys to three of the tallest blocks in Phase 1, and extra storeys to five other 

blocks. This takes the tallest block to 17 storeys, with two 16 storey blocks.  The tallest block is now over four 

metres higher than previously approved. This is even more out of keeping with the local area.
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